
 
 
 
 
London 21 March 2007 
 
 
AC Planning Permission for 
Glass House  Flat 12 
Gaby Aghajanian 
175 Shaftesbury av 
WC2H 8AN 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
 
Please find attached the files requested for the AC installation in my Flat 12. 
My neighbour, in Flat 14, has already asked last year for this permission which was granted 
by Camden Council. His AC unit is very similar in intensity to one I am installing. He asked  
For the environmental noise survey report which concluded as being well under the Noise 
Emission Limit. I checked on the internet for his file to have this guarantee.  
His file is 2005/5002/P. 
 
As precised in the drawings, this unit will be installed on the 8th floor, and wont be seen from 
anywhere on Shaftesbury av or New Compton st, being much higher than any building 
around, in the center of the roof, well far from the streets.  
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Gaby Aghajanian 
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